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Beach Boulevard at Eunice Road Safety Improvements Starting Soon 
 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is 
scheduled to begin a median modification project at the intersection of Beach Boulevard 
(State Road 212) and Eunice Road on September 7.   

To reduce collisions and enhance safety at the intersection, FDOT will install a raised 
directional concrete median at the intersection to prevent left turns and through traffic 
onto Beach Boulevard. To facilitate safe U-turns at the median opening east of Royal 
Palm Drive, the restricted median opening at Royal Palm Drive will be closed and the 
existing turn lane extended. The project also includes new road signs, traffic separators 
and road re-striping.   

A.J. General Construction Services, Inc. is the contractor for the $744,000 project. It is 
scheduled for completion in late 2022, weather and unforeseen circumstances 
permitting.  

Drivers should expect nighttime lane closures throughout the duration of the project. No 
closures will be scheduled during peak travel times or on holidays or special events.   
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A crash can occur at any moment. Whether you are traveling one mile or one thousand 

miles, the driver of a motor vehicle and all passengers should always wear a seatbelt. 

Children ages 0 through 3 must be in a child restraint. Kids ages 4 through 5 must be in 

a separate carrier, integrated child seat or booster seat. Let’s get everyone home safe. 

#TargetZeroFL 
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